Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
April 2nd, 2005

The meeting came to order at 10:00 at the Sushi restaurant.
Only one rider to the meeting today — John Doornbosch

OLD BUSINESS:

March 6 — Monroe Swap meet — great deals had by all that attended.

March 9 — Dinner at ‘Mr. Greek’ restaurant, approx. 20 members attended for the great
social and good food as usual

March 13 — Vancouver Swap Meet — Gerry had a booth to sell Burn Camp items but
didn't do to well as too many others selling t-shirts etc.

March 17 — Ladies Tech Night at Trev Deeley’s — 7:00pm. Great turn out but would
like to see more ladies from the HOG chapter attend this event.

March 19 — Billiards Tournament organized by Ladies of Harley was a great turn out.
Doug Paysley came 1%, Vern Bye 2™ and Darwin 3" place.

March 31 — Executive meeting

NEW BUSINESS:

The draw for the bike wash to be done by Darwin has been changed to the next HOG
meeting due to weather conditions. Terry Rea will now also wash a bike. The first
bike washed will be John Doornbosch as he was the only rider today. The second
bike will be determined by a draw at the next meeting.

Diane read a letter from Gerry regarding the Burn Camp success and thanking all for
the donations he received. See attached letter. He also stated that he has a letter
drawn up for any one that may be on vacation etc. to produce to retailers for donation
towards the Burn Camp fundraiser. Thic lstter has been very successful. See Gerry
for a copy of this letter.

Anyone interested in the Burn Camp vest see Gerry or Sherri at Trev Deeley’s. The
vest is available at cost for $80.00

Accent Inn has a special on rates for HOG members. See Vern if interested.

Allied Van Lines — specializing in uncrated motorcycle shipping has a special on
rates for HOG members. Call 1-866-985-8700 or 1-866-680-8700 if interested.

Motorcyclists Confederation of Canada is now official. The General Manager is
based in Ontario. It will be organized the same as BCCOM but on the Federal level-
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